
 

COVID-19 UPDATE  

April 29, 2020 

Okanogan County Public Health is reporting 1 new case today. There was one case 
previously reported as being on the Colville Indian Reservation but we have since 
learned is actually from Grant County. This means the total confirmed cases in 
Okanogan County is still 26. Confirmed Cases to date are from the following parts of 
Okanogan County: 

11 Colville Indian Reservation 
5 Methow Valley 
4 South County – Malott to Pateros 
5 Central Valley – Malott to Riverside 
1 North County – Riverside to Oroville 

 

      
 

Funding Opportunity to Support Communities  
“Staying Home and Staying Health” 

The North Central Accountable Community of Health is granting $150,000 to 
community groups, schools, and nonprofits through their new COVID-19 Community 
Support Fund, which awards up to $5,000 for projects and initiatives that promote 
communities staying home and staying healthy. 
 

This funding is for critical equipment or resources that support communities who are 
isolated or social distancing, and/or supporting essential workers and their families. 
 

Applications will be accepted and funded on a weekly basis until May 29th. Limit one 
request per organization. 
 

Please send questions and completed applications to Teresa Davis, 
teresa.davis@cdhd.wa.gov  
 

Applications available at: https://ncach.org/covid-19-community-support-fund/  
 

Stay Home, Stay Healthy! 
 

 

Confirmed Cases in 
Okanogan County 

(As of April 29 at 3 pm) 

26 

Deaths 

1 

Recovering 

13 

Samples Sent for 
Testing 

697 

Negative Test 
Results 

587 

Test Results Pending 

84 

 
DOH Call Center  
1-800-525-0127 

Press # after the prompt 

 

Okanogan County 
Alerts 

Sign up for alerts like 
these from Emergency 

Management at: 
https://www.okanogandem.org 
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